

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk Better Never Stops

6th September 2019

Dear Parents & Carers,

Welcome back! It has been lovely to see everybody and I hope you all enjoyed your summer.

Road Closure

I have been informed by East Sussex Highways Agency that Avis Road will be closed for three days next week for surfacing works. The works were originally due to start on Monday 9th September, but I gather this has been postponed until Wednesday 11th September. The road will be closed from 9.00am to 3.30pm each day which will impact on your journeys to and from school. I understand the works will begin at Denton Corner Roundabout and work northwards, so access to Denton on Wednesday will be via the A26 during these hours. I have requested regular updates on the works and will pass on any information I receive. There are also surfacing works on the fly-over and in other parts of Newhaven which I believe start today. So in short, if you are travelling by car, you should expect some disruption to your journey over the next week.

Food Bank

We are looking for volunteers to help us run our ever-growing food bank. The food bank has been a real success and it aims to better support our local community. We particularly need help collecting food from local supermarkets on Friday afternoons; please let myself or Mrs Vidler at the school office know if you are able to help - many thanks for your support.

Clubs

Table Tennis Club starts next Thursday 12th September and continues each Thursday thereafter starting at 8.00am; session are £1 per child. If you would like your child to take part, please contact the school office and we will pass your details to Tim Cole who runs the club. **Guitar lessons and violin lessons** also start next week. I will send out a detailed clubs list next week.

INSET days

We will be finalising INSET days for the school year very soon. Please note that **our next INSET day is on Monday 14th October** which means school will be closed to all pupils on this day. A detailed list of dates for Terms 1&2 will come home next week.













If you require any further information, please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher











